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Summary: Staff of the Federal Reserve Board, the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, and 
the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (collectively, the agencies) met with 
representatives of Better Markets to discuss the agencies’ notice of proposed rulemaking (NPR) 
on an approach to modernize the regulations that implement the Community Reinvestment Act 
(CRA) and to discuss Better Markets’ previously submitted comment letter. The Better Markets 
representatives shared their views on the CRA NPR proposals related to the Community 
Development Test, Retail Lending Assessment Areas, and on how use of statistical benchmarks 
and backstops could enhance the Retail Lending Test. They also discussed the importance of 
public transparency for the data used to determine CRA ratings in examinations. 




